UC LA Academic Senate

Committee on Data, Information Technology, and Privacy
December 4, 2020

To: Shane White, Chair
Academic Senate

From: Susan Cochran, Chair
Committee on Data, Information Technology, and Privacy

Re: Proposed Presidential Policy, Business and Finance Bulletin, IS-12 IT Recovery

At its meeting on December 3, 2020, the Committee on Data, Information Technology, and Privacy (CDITP)
reviewed and discussed the Proposed Presidential Policy, Business and Finance Bulletin, IS-12 IT Recovery.
Members found the proposed revisions to the policy to be straightforward and offered no additional
comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.



